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Spokane Community College

English Department

1810 North Greene Street MS2011

Spokane, Washington 99217-5399


TO: Mita Sen

FR: Jim Roth

DT: February 9, 2012

RE: Your Literature of India Presentation

Dear Mita,

On behalf of my World Literature 271 class, I again would like to express my appreciation for the wonderful, enriching experience you gave us last week with your Literature of India presentation.  It was just what the class and I needed to reaffirm our awareness that other cultures, many far larger and vastly more ancient than ours, have really magnificent, successful approaches to living.

Your presentation was at the heart of the diversity awareness that we as a college strive to create in our students.  And as I mentioned in conversation, this presentation should be captured on video and made part of the diversity resources we now have available.

To close, your teaching style is simply stunning.  Your fill a classroom with grace, humor, and intelligence—you have a gift, one that many instructors do not have and one of which I remain envious.
Jim

cc: Virginia Tomlinson
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